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As we begin the final quarter of this school year, the staff and students are preparing for all of the end of 

the year events and assessments. The academic staff are doing test prep for state testing, preparing finals, 

and supporting student grades and achievement towards the close of the school year, graduation, and 

promotion.  

The arts teachers are preparing for student assessments so that students can get their level placements for 

next year as well as working on pieces for our end of the year recitals. Recitals are our chance to show 

parents what their students have been doing in their classes for the year and the skills they have acquired. 

We are all planning and promoting this event to parents, looking forward to a very successful recital week 

this year.  

Our theater department is working on Into the Woods with an opening date on April 28.  

Our Ambassador team is going to perform and promote our school at the upcoming Family Expo at the 

San Bernardino County Fairgrounds on March 25 

 

 


